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             Remembrance Day!   
As you know Remembrance Day is on  

Thursday 11th November 2017, we will be  
paying tribute to the people who fought during 

the war and will be doing activities in pre-school. 
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We will be collecting donations for Children in 
Need from Monday 12th November 2018 to 

Friday 16th November 2018.  
 

On Friday 16th November 2018 we would like to 
ask parents to send your child to pre-school in 
their pyjamas and we would be grateful if you 

could make a small donation of £1 to contribute 
towards the charity.  

 
A small donation can change the lives of children 

across the UK. 
  
 

 

Holidays 

We will be breaking up for the half term holidays 
on Wednesday 19th December 2018 and will 

reopen on Monday 7th January 2019. 
 

 

Appropriate Clothing  

Please send your child to pre-school in a warm 
coat. Children will also need hats, gloves and 

scarves as we do go outside every day regardless 
of the weather condition and with winter 

approaching the weather is starting to get very 
cold. 

 
 

 

  

 

Goodbye…    
  

Sadly, Mahreen Ashfaq who has worked with 
us for many years has left us over the half term. 

We wish her the very best of luck in her new 
job. 

 

Heathcot Website  

 
Please visit  www.heathcotpreschool.co.uk for a 

convenient way to contact us and keep up to 
date with our setting. 

 

We would be grateful if you could kindly leave 
your feedback answering the following questions 

on the contact us page.  
 

• What did you think of our website? 

• Could you easily find what you were 
looking for? 

• Do you think the information was 
relevant?  

• Would you like us to change or add 
anything to our website? 
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